
Central Grand Valley Sanitation District 
P.O. Box 40219 

Grand Junction, Colorado 81504 
Phone 434-3642 

August 11, 1987 

City of Grand Junction 
250 North Fifth Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Attention: James L. Shanks 
Director of Public Services 

Dear Mr. Shanks: 

Please refer to the enclosed copies of the letters dated July 14, 
1987 and May 11, 1987. 

To date Central Grand Valley Sanitation District has not received 
a reply on any of the above. Please let us hear from you soon. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 

CENTRAL GRAND VALLEY SANITATION DISTRICT 
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Edith M. Kinder 
Office Manager 

Encl. 

cc: Mark Acken 
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